
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/2/2016 4:37:42 PM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Advisory

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2016 4:37:24 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT Advisory

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) is closing Sea Mountain Highway at the Little 
River swing bridge near North Myrtle Beach due to damage to bridge's 6-ton gear box.
A detour is being set up by SCDOT crews on site.
The swing bridge will be left in the open position for boat traffic along the Intracoastal Waterway. A 
completion date for repairs is not known at this time.
Built in the 1930s, the Little River swing bridge underwent renovations in 2005. The bridge typically opens 
900 times a month this time of year.
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